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ST. MARY OF HUNTLEY KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 11666

KNIGHTS MONTHLY NEWS 
UPCOMING FOR September,  2017 :  

Tue.  9/5:  Officers Meeting, starts at 7pm—Always open to all Brothers, bring your ideas!
Fri.  9/8:  --Golf Outing 12:30 @ Turnberry CC; 

--Admission Degree (1st Degree)@ 7:30 (SUT by 7:25—come and observe and
welcome new brothers at the gathering after the degree.

Tue. 9/12:  Monthly Rosary 6:15 pm in the church, come and pray with your Brothers.
  Council Business Meeting, starts at 7pm – ALL MEMBERS

Sat:  9/16:  Soccer Challenge@Deike Park  8AM-1PM  Co-Chairs Rich Wiltz or Michael
Rich
Fri-Sat-Sun--9/15-16-17:  ID/Tootsie Roll Drive—Chair Ted Mellinthin, 847 494 5146
Fri-Sat-Sun—9/22-23-24:   Huntley  Fall  Fest  Beer  Tent  Crew—Co-chair  Phil  Riccio  &
Damon Frugoli
Tue. 9/19:  Ladies Auxiliary General Meeting, 7pm – ALL MEMBERS
Tue. 9/26:  4th Degree Assembly Meeting, 7:30 pm at St Mary's, Huntley.
September-- Knights Weekly Adoration Hour, Sunday Mornings@2am – 3am.  

    Sign up      https://www.volunteersignup.org/3A4HH
    September Team Leader—Dave Babicz

    9/3 Dave Babicz, 9/10 Damon Frugoli, 9/17 Brian Parker, 9/24 Open
Knights of the Month:  July—Bro. Brian Parker, recognizing work as Treasurer

August—Bros. Kyle (center) & Nate Kalas (right) recognized for picnic volunteer work, pictured with
GK Phil Miller (proud Dad is SK/Chancellor Jim Kalas).

NOT A KNIGHT?  WE INVITE YOU TO JOIN US!  We are Catholic Men, Brothers in Christ,
who want to serve our Lord, following our order’s principles of Charity, Unity, Fraternity and
Patriotism.   Please  prayerfully  consider--do  you  have  a  calling  to  become a  Knight  of
Columbus?  Becoming  one  of  over  300  Brothers  at  St.  Mary’s,  serving  the  parish  and
participating in the many charitable activities we sponsor, you will find a great feeling in your
heart and know you are part of a great group of guys who practice your Catholic values in
family,  community,  and service to others each day.   Stop in the Narthex and pickup a
information pamphlet, or call;  Deputy Grand Knight Dave Babicz at 847-530-1310



You saw the above in the St. Mary’s Bulletin!
 


TAKE  60 SECONDS TO READ THIS.  YOU WILL BE
GLAD YOU DID—SO WILL THE WRITER!!!!
Sat: 10/7 5pm  Brat Fest @St. Mary’s.  Co-chairs Al Morin and Aurielio Mendez, 

Fri:  10/13—Clergy Appreciation Dinner—Beverages by council  Basset Team and crew.
Co-chairs:  Dan Quirk & Frank Rzeszutko 

Fri:  11/11---Annual Veterans Recognition Dinner—VIET NAM this year.  Co-chairs Dave
Babicz & GK Phil Miller

Sat:  11/23—Great Lakes Men”s Conference@NIU—Chair—SK Jim Kalas

Sat:  12/2---Elgin Soup Kitchen Volunteers (15), 3:30-7:30—Chair Brad Lauinger
Sat-Sun 12/2-3:  TerryLynn Candy and Nut Sales for Charity after Masses—Co-chairs Bill
and Johanna Brand—watch for help sign up request. 

Sat:  CORRECTED  DATE  IS  12/09—>KofC  Council/Ladies  Auxiliary  Family  Christmas
Party  —Co-chairs Brad Launger 

Sun: CORRECTED DATE IS 12/03—Breakfast with St. Nick Pancake Breakfast—Co-chairs
Brad Lauinger and Jim Kalas.

Hats  for  Hati  &  KofC  Ladies  Auxiliary—watch  for  more  info,  need  baseball  caps,
especially for children at our sister parish in Haiti.  If you collect them but your wife wants
you to get them out of the house, this is a good opportunity to put unused hat to good use.
Know a source for hats?? Send a message to Program Director Damon Frugoli.  Follow
directions on our web site, huntleyknights.org.

Message from the Grand Knight:  Want to thank everyone that volunteered, came to our
meeting(s), you are the face of our council and how proud I am of all your dedication to this
council, you are  “WHY WE BECAME KNIGHTS”.  Over the next few months we will be
extremely busy with many volunteer hours needing to be filled, we can do this for CHARITY.
God Bless You.  GK Phil 

                                      


